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Release of the updated version 9.0.0.9 of the GIBC software package 

The Radiocommunication Bureau (BR), in the framework of upgrading its compiler suite, 
migrated AP30B/Annex 4 C/I Fortran modules from Visual Compaq Fortran compiler to Intel 
Fortran compiler. The BR is releasing a new version (3.2.1.0) of the AP30B/Annex 4 
software included in version 9.0.0.9 of the GIBC software package available in this BR IFIC. 

This upgrade has a small impact on the AP30B reference situation (occurring at the fourth 
digit after the decimal point) which has been updated and is available on the master 
AP30B database. The small difference is due to the different implementation of floating point 
operations by Intel Fortran compiler. 

The BR’s examinations show that this migration has no impact on the examination results of 
the previously treated submissions. 
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